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16th February 2023 
 
The Current Occupier 
Trevor Road/Walsworth Road  
Hitchin 
 
THIS IS NOT A CIRCULAR 

Our Ref : 
 
Contact : 
Direct Line : 
Mobile: 
Email : 

21/00067/TRO 
 
Mark Hindmarch 
01462 474431 
07768 132958 
mark.hindmarch@north-herts.gov.uk 

 
PARKING BAYS AMENDMENT ORDER. TREVOR ROAD, HITCHIN 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
Traffic Regulation Order  
Trevor Road, Hitchin, Hertfordshire,  
 
Please quote following reference 21/00067/TRO on all correspondence. 
 
I write to inform you that following the successful informal consultation that you received and responded to, I am 
now in a position to formally consult again with a view to making the Order as described above. 
  
The effect of the Order if made, will be to reduce the current length of free parking by 1800mm on the west 
carriageway and introduce the same permit parking situation as is present along the rest of Trevor Road. This will 
allow for 2 vehicles to still be able to park in the bay for a maximum of 1 hour with no return in 2 hours (as is 
enjoyed at the moment) but will also allow permit parking holders to park in the bay for more than 1 hour.  
No Waiting 8.00am to 6.00pm Monday to Saturday for a period exceeding 1 hour with no return in 2 hours except 

permit holders. Permit Holders (Zone A) only at all other times Monday to Sunday. 

Vehicles not displaying a valid permit, and parked between those times will be liable to a fixed penalty notice. 
 
The formal consultation notice will be published in the Public Notices section of The Comet on Thursday 16th 
February 2023 and notices of intent will be placed on lamp columns along the length of Trevor Road affected. 
 
If you wish to make any comment or objection to this formal consultation, please contact the officer above by email 
or by telephone. Any comments or objections must be made by 10th March 2023. 
All comments will be considered and a decision made by the Service Director Regulatory alongside the Executive 
Member for Planning and Transport. 
The Order may be made and the scheme implemented shortly afterwards. 
 

Electronic copies of the proposed Order can be viewed at: 
 
https://www.north-herts.gov.uk/hitchin-parking-review 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Mark Hindmarch 
 
Technical Project Officer. North Hertfordshire District Council. 01462 474431. mark.hindmarch@north-
herts.gov.uk 
 

 

mailto:mark.hindmarch@north-herts.gov.uk
mailto:mark.hindmarch@north-herts.gov.uk

